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The Abbott Loop Community Council will meet Thursday, July 28™ 2005 at the Abbott
Loop Church in the Southwest Conference room at 7:00 PM

PRESENTATIONS
1. Marvin Ungerecht from Architects Alaska, and Rob Balivet from the Anchorage School
District will be presenting the Phase 3 Stage renovation of Service High School. This phase
will add an auxiliary gym, rifle range, weight room, and aerobics room. Questions and
Answer period to follow: This is your opportunity to see the project and address your
concerns. This is also an opportunity for any student of Service to attend and participate.
We would like to hear from you.

2. Flora Ness will be speaking to the Council about the Hanshew/Spring Hill School Zone
and its speed signage. Open to questions and answers.

Legislative and Assembly Reports

Legislative and Assembly Reports: Legislative and Assembly Representatives will have
questions and answer period. (Limit S minutes each +)

Committee Reports

1. Planning and Zoning Committee: The committee may have some cases for discussion.
2. Road and Transportation Committee:

3. Parks and Trails Committee:

4. By-Laws Committee: Up date by Chair

Old Business:

New Business:

Vice Chair, Charisse Millet will present by-law changes to comply with the Assembly
Ordinance Change and other minor changes. They will be presented and voted upon at the

next meeting. Questions and Answers?

Adjourn:



UPDATE
1. If you are receving this newsletter by regular mail, and have a computer, we would
strongly encourage you to subscribe by e-mail for the newsletter and other announcements
that are pertinent to our Council Area. The Federation of Councils which operates under a
contract with the Assembly to provide newsletter mail out and email services to councils.

The Federation email is (councils@ak.net). We are going to be purging our mail list in the
future of inactive or persons whom have moved. Getting close to last call!!!!!

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS
Coming Up in August Meeting: The election of Council Officers and directors will held at
the September meeting. If you are interested, please let us know at the meeting or give me
a call, Al Tamagni Sr., at 562-3938 or 349-1736. We will be listing the candidates on the
August Newsletter, and nominations can be made from the floor at the September meeting.
We also have a couple of slots on other committees open. Will be looking for couple of
members to handle nominations.

We hope everyone is enjoying the summer and look forward to seeing you at the meeting.
This is you opportunity to get involved in our community, The Abbott Loop Area.
Refreshments courtesy of CARR/SAFEWAY.
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